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WANDERERS CUP

Last term our Year 7 and 8 students competed in the Wanderers Cup . It was a very
exciting day with both our teams making it to the finals even though they came up against some
very tough sides throughout the day! Unfortunately the female team was unsuccessful, the male
team were victorious but the good news is that both teams will now progress to the next stage!

We wish these teams all the best at the finals.

Mrs Irene Focas
Senior School Sports Co-ordinator
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